
Turnagain Community Council Safe Routes to Schools Committee 
Neighborhood Walk-Through — Saturday, September 14, 2013 
 
Traffic Engineer Stephanie Mormilo joined Turnagain neighbors for a walk through areas of  
Huntington Park, where West/Romig students typically travel to and from school. Potential 
pedestrian/bicycle safety improvement projects and locations were discussed. The committee will 
meet again Oct. 2nd to continue work on recommendations to put forward to TCC. 
 
Many thanks to Stephanie for providing valuable information and suggestions! 
 
Clockwise from upper left: Hillcrest Dr. along West High School; Pedestrian crossing at Hillcrest Dr. to West 
High; Forest Park Dr., Esquire Dr., Pedestrian access from Belmont Dr. to school campus,   
 

  
 

  

          


